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  11th June 2025 

Deputy Michael Cahill 
Dáil Eireann, Leinster House, 
Kildare St, Dublin 2 

Dear Deputy Cahill,  

Please see response below regarding PQ Ref 30746/25 : 

To ask the Minister for Health the number of WTE consultant respiratory physicians based at Kerry  
University Hospital in 2024 and to-date in 2025, in tabular form; and if she will make a statement on the matter.
-Michael Cahill

Response provided by University Hospital Kerry: 

Year WTE In Post 
2024 1 up to 30.06.24 and 2 from 01.07.24 
2024 2 

Of Note, one Consultant is 50/50 UHK / CH04 (from 01.07.2024) 

I trust this response is to your satisfaction; should you have any further queries however, please do not 
hesitate to contact me.   

Yours sincerely, 

_____________________ 
Mary Fitzgerald 
Hospital Manager / Head of Service 
University Hospital Kerry 


